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Fisher Phillips Celebrates 10 Years In Texas As A Leading Labor
And Employment Law Firm
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10.20.15 

Fisher Phillips is set to celebrate the 10th anniversary of the opening of its first office in Texas on

October 22, 2015. After opening the Dallas office in 2005, the Atlanta-based firm continued its Texas

expansion by opening offices in Houston in 2008 and San Antonio in 2013. Fisher Phillips is a leading

management-side labor and employment law firm that now operates through 31 offices and 330

attorneys across the country. 

 

“We’re thrilled to celebrate our 10th year of representing Texas employers in all aspects of labor

and employment law,” said Michael V. Abcarian, managing partner of the firm’s Dallas office.

“During the past 10 years we have helped hundreds of employers across a broad spectrum of

industries to thrive within the increasingly complex arena of workplace regulation. This record of

success has established us as sought-after counselors and advocates throughout Texas.”  

 

The firm’s highly skilled Texas attorneys have achieved success both in and out of the courtroom.

Fisher Phillips attorneys are accomplished litigators who regularly represent clients ranging from

small businesses to Fortune 500 companies in county, district, state, and federal courts. In addition,

they often appear before federal agencies including the Equal Employment Opportunity

Commission, the Department of Labor, the National Labor Relations Board and the Occupational

Safety and Health Administration.The firm not only advocates for clients in litigation,but also

counsels clients on how to reduce or eliminate risk in order to avoid thecourtroom. 

 

“While we are proud to celebrate our first 10 years of accomplishments in Texas, we are more

excited to think about what lies ahead,” added Abcarian. “You will see us continue to expand our

Texas presence as we add highly-skilled, seasoned attorneys who share our objective to provide the

highest possible quality of labor and employment law services to our employer clients.” 

 

Fisher Phillips attorneys from throughout the state will celebrate this milestone with clients,

government officials, and other members of the legal community on October 22 at 400 North Ervay,

one of the most architecturally and historically significant buildings in Dallas.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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